
 

  
June 26, 2024 

 

Contact For more information about the Surrey Langley SkyTrain Project, visit 
gov.bc.ca/surreylangleyskytrain or email surreylangleyskytrain@gov.bc.ca. 

 

Demolition work at 6000 Production Way 
To prepare for the construction of the Surrey Langley SkyTrain, early works are underway in the 
area. Demolition of an existing structure, including utility disconnections, tree removal, 
hazardous material abatement, and other miscellaneous activities, will take place at 6000 
Production Way (previous ICBC building). 
 
What to Expect 
Timing 

• Construction activities are expected to begin Tuesday, July 2, 2024, and continue 
intermittently until Wednesday, September 18, 2024* 

• Full demolition is expected by September 19, 2024. 
 
Hours of Work 

• Monday to Friday from 7 a.m. to 8 p.m. 
 
Traffic  

• There are no anticipated traffic impacts related to this work.  
 
Impacts 

• There may be a temporary increase of noise while this work is taking place.  
 
*The work plan and schedule are subject to change. Refer to map below for approximate work 
location.  
 
Thank you for your cooperation and understanding. 
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Map: Approximate location of demolition activities at 6000 Production Way 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 




